
Keep on Mushing!!!	
 	
The Southern Division is still in the lead with 56.75% but the Central Division Mushers 
are closing in with 53.02%.	
Th Northwestern Mushers are still only a paw behind with 52.81. 	
The Western Division Mushers (50.44%) and the Eastern Division Mushers (45.29%) 
are certainly not out of this race. 	
 	
We have just over 3 weeks until our first target date, Dec 7th.  Who will meet us with 
75%???!!!!!	
 	
I'm attaching the New Member Welcome Letter that is found on the ALA National 
website.  	
Just "search" welcome and it pulls up.  There is a lot of good information for new and 
seasoned members.  It explains our Legion Family, our programs, the benefits of being 
a member, and much more.  Check it out! 	
 	
Have a great week, and MUSH ON!!!! 	
 	
Karen Toll 	
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 2023 -2024 	
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